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To Cumberland Council,

I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed development of an organic
waste transfer station at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe. There are several significant
concerns regarding this project that will have a detrimental impact on the surrounding
community, including issues related to smell, noise, traffic congestion, and dust fumes.
Furthermore, the proximity of newly constructed apartments, situated approximately 100
meters away from the proposed site, will only exacerbate the congestion issues in
Lidcombe. :
One of the primary concerns is the anticipated increase in traffic congestion resulting
from over 100 daily truck movements. Lidcombe already faces significant traffic
challenges, and the additional truck traffic generated by the waste transfer station will
further compound the problem. This increase in traffic will inconvenience residents,
affect the functionality of the roads, and pose potential safety risks. I believe that a
project of this nature should be located in a fully industrial area with roads designed to
sustain the weight and damage imposed by heavy trucks. Placing it in a suburban setting,
amidst large residential areas, is inappropriate and likely to result in numerous negative
consequences for the community.
I’m living near this address (109A church st lidcombe), if the waste transfer station in
building in here, It should be given my life my health more trouble!
Lidcombe is my home, please help protect our community safe , healthy environment!
Sincerely,
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